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Welcome to April’s edition of BTRDA® Motorsports Future News, it has been another busy month for the group
and with the Drive scholarship events getting under way at the beginning of May, things are set to get even more
busy!

At the last main BTRDA® Council meeting, representatives from our group were asked whether we would like to
go for formal recognition. We discussed this prosepect at length at our last meeting, then it was voted on and
decided that we would like'to go for formal recognition at the next main council in May, what it means for us as a
group is that we had to vote on positions of chair, secretary and treasurer. So introducing your main points of
contact within the group:

* Chair- Jess Fack: jess_fack@hotmail.com
* Secretary- Josh Veale: joshveale@hotmail.co.uk
* Treasurer- Russ Coppin: russ@rjc35.fsnet.co.uk

Josh Veale Jess Fack

Jess can be contacted with any queries relating to the MSF group.

Duncan Stephens is now the Drive Scholarship Coordinator, he is responsible for looking after our two winners
by making sure that the events they are entered in run as smoothly as possible and that they have all that they
require for a successful competitive year in the BTRDA®.
BTRDA® MSF member Al Moffatt doing
an Autotest demo at the Race Retro show  BTRDA® MSF were lucky enough to secure a stand at the Race Retro Show, in Stoneleigh
A : in March. Over the three day show in March. The stand attracted a huge amount of
interest, especially in the Sporting Trials training days, one which ran the first weekend
in April and one which runs later on this year. 55 people signed up for the training
days at our stand with 23 people going along on April 5th.

We were able to put on display our Micra competition car along with Duncan’s Crossle
Trials car to get as much publicity for ourselves as possible. Members of the public were able to speak to members
of the group as well as take home leaflets highlighting the entry level into motorsport disciplines in the BTRDA®,
Andy Gowen ran the stand for the duration of the show with a team of group members that helped out. Special
thanks goes to all of those involved who made the running of the stand possible.

Also huge thanks goes to Duncan Wild who secured the stand for us at the Race Retro Show and let us put the
Micra on display. =0
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